West Islip Schools

Office of Athletics, Physical Education,
Health and Recreation

Richard A. Simon Tim Horan
Superintendent of Schools Director of Athletics, Physical Education,
Health and Recreation

March 9, 2011

Dear Community Member:

On behalf of the Health & Wellness Alliance of West Islip, I would like to thank you for
your generous sponsorship to help fight substance and alcohol abuse. "

With the assistance of people like you, our community Health & Wellness 5K Fun Run
was a huge success. Enclosed, please find a t-shirt displaying your corporate logo.

Once again, our sincere thanks for your help in this significant endeavor.

Sincerely,

Tim Horan

Fun Run Sponsor TY



